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MONT VERNON SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Mont Vernon School District will hold a public hearing on Thursday, January 13, 2022, 
at 6:00 p.m. (Mont Vernon School Board meeting to follow) at the Mont Vernon Village 
School (1 Kittredge Rd., Mont Vernon, NH) to consider the FY 23 Mont Vernon School 
District budget and other warrant articles. (Snow Date: January 18, 2022, at 6:00 p.m.) 

 
The Deliberative Session of the Mont Vernon School District will be held on Wednesday, 
February 9, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. at the Mont Vernon Village School (Mont Vernon School 
Board meeting to take place at 6:00 p.m.) 

 
Voting for School District Officers and warrant articles will be held on Tuesday, March 8, 
2022, at Mont Vernon Village School, 7:00 a.m.-7:00 p.m. 




